Dear 6th Grade Orchestra Parents.

With school being closed for the next several weeks it is important that we have a way for students to interact and engage with their orchestra classroom. Thus we have started an orchestra google classroom class for each grade level at Dodge. Switching to online class will help students to continue in their learning and become better musicians. Until school resumes please find all weekly assignments on the google classroom. Practice logs will be turned in on google classroom for each of the weeks that school is closed. There is no work assigned for the week of Spring break March 23-27th. If you or your child cannot access the google classroom please send me an email so we can work out other arrangements. cjarmusik@twinsburgcsd.org.

Please use the code below to join google classroom. Students should have a school issued email and password they can use to join. Students can then choose the option to invite a guardian on to the classroom as well. Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. Thank-you and stay healthy.

Claire Jarmusik
Orchestra Teacher
Dodge Intermediate School
Twinsburg City School District
cjarmusik@twinsburgcds.org

7f6ed7g